
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] Consideration of amendments to the City of Knoxville 
zoning ordinance regarding child day care services - 4-A-14-OA
1 message

Elaine Clark <eclark@nxs.net> Mon, Aug 11, 2014 at 11:39 AM
Reply-To: eclark@nxs.net
To: commission@knoxmpc.org

To the members of  MPC,

My position is that The Metropolitan Planning Commission should adopt an 
amendment to allow small child care services in private residences with 
reasonable guidelines in all of Knoxville’s neighborhoods.

Home child care “by right” in Knoxville residential areas would allow residents to  
provide a valuable service to young families with pre-school children and allow them  
to receive payment for their services, legally yet unobtrusively.

The MPC would be wise to recognize that small child care options are a progressive 
step toward a community lifestyle that:
• is responsive to individual and family needs;
• offers a safe home day care environment option for parents;
• creates the potential for more of a “one on one” experience for the children.  

Our children are our  future. Those who create our city regulations and guidelines 
must take their needs into consideration as well as provide a thoughtful set of 
guidelines to be fair and considerate to neighborhood residents. This amendment does 
both and should be adopted.

Thank you for your service to our community.

Sincerely,

Elaine N. Clark
8003 Thorngrove Pike
Knoxville TN 37914
eclark@nxs.net

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org
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Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] MPC / Small child care Services Amendment
1 message

Emma Woods <emmawoods@me.com> Wed, Aug 13, 2014 at 9:15 PM
Reply-To: emmawoods@me.com
To: commission@knoxmpc.org

To the members of MPC,

My position is that The Metropolitan Planning Commission should adopt an amendment to allow small child 
care services in private residences with reasonable guidelines in all of Knoxville's neighborhoods.

Home child care "by right" in Knoxville residential areas would allow residents to provide a valuable service 
to young families with pre-school children and allow them to receive payment for their services, legally yet 
unobtrusively.

The MPC would be wise to recognize that small child care options are a progressive step toward a 
community lifestyle that:

- is responsive to individual and family needs;
- offers a safe home day care environment option for parents;
- creates the potential for more of a "one-on-one" experience for the children.

Our children are our future.  Those who create our city regulations and guidelines must take their needs 
into consideration as well as provide a thoughtful set of guidelines to be fair and considerate to 
neighborhood residents.  This amendment does both and should be adopted.

Thank you for your service to our community.

Emma Woods
emmawoods@me.com

--
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org
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